
December 18, 2018 
Transportation Advisory Board Meeting 

 
Attendance: TAB Members: David Straus, David Fixler, Neil Coplan, Linda Hager,  

&Terri Rawding 
Member of the Public: Heather Zelevinsky. Susan Price & John Ford 

 
Meeting was held @ 7pm in the Community Center Board Room 
 
Minutes: 

I. Presented a recap of what we were working on for the new persons in attendance.  

II.Reviewed STV’s scope agreed it need to be bigger and broader, to include: 

1. Broader traffic study 

2. Egress 

3. Pick-up/ Drop off Loop 

4. Structural requirements 

5. MBTA requirements 

III.Discussed the pros and cons of Inbound and Outbound rail sides for garage site. 

1. Revenue sharing 

2. Neighborhood impact 

3. Environmental concerns 

IV.STV to revise scope and furnish it within 2 weeks to be reviewed and discussed by the TAB 

 


